
Skye Telecom LLC 

P.O. Box 2445 

Vancouver WA, 98668 

www.skyetel.com 

(360) 986-5200 

(844) 986-5200 

July 7, 2021 

Ms. Rebecca Beaton  
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Dear Ms. Beaton: 

Pursuant to the Federal Communications Commission’s FCC 15-70 Order, allowing interconnected VoIP 

providers to obtain additional resources directly from the North American Numbering Plan Administrator 

and/or the Pooling Administrator, Skye Telecom LLC dba Skyetel hereby notifies this Commission of its 

intent to request the additional resources identified below.  We are providing this notice at least 30 days 

prior to requesting numbers from the numbering administrators.1 

In addition, the Company submits the following information in support of this request: 

1. Regulatory and numbering contact information as required2:

Regulatory Representative

Name:  Chris Bardos 

Address: PO Box 2445, Vancouver, WA 98668 

Email:  chris@skyetel.com 

Phone:  360-986-5200

Numbering Representative 

Name:  Kari Sexton 

Address: PO Box 2445, Vancouver, WA 98668 

Email:  kari@skyetel.com 

Phone: 360-986-5200

Applicant’s 
IPES OCN 

LATA NPA Rate Center(s) Initial/Growth Quantity of 
Thousands-

Blocks 

Quantity 
of 

CO Codes 

622J 674 425 EVERETT Initial 1 1 

622J 676 509 KENNEWICK Initial 1 1 

1 47 CFR § 52.15 (g) (3). 
2 47 CFR § 52.15 (g) (3) (iv). 
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622J 674 360/564 MT VERNON Initial 1 1 

622J 674 360/564 POULSBO Initial 1 1 

622J 960 509 PULLMAN Initial 1 1 

622J 674 509 SUNNYSIDE Initial 1 1 

622J 676 509 WENATCHEE Initial 1 1 

 

Further, we understand that we must provide any changes to the contact information within thirty (30) 

days. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing via e-mail to kari@skyetel.com. 

SkyeTel will seek the transfer of CO Codes from other service providers where possible to avoid 

opening new CO Codes for LRN establishment, particularly in the 509 NPA. 

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 360-986-5200 or 

via email to kari@skyetel.com.  Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

 

Kari Sexton 

Operations Administrator 

cc: Chris Bardos, Skye Telecom LLC 

 Kody Ziegler, Consultant 
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